
EXCERPT FROM THE MINUTES OF THE

AUDIT COMMITTEE

HELD ON  23 JUNE 2008

                                                                                                                                                                                                       

AUC.36/08
PROVISIONAL CAPITAL OUTTURN 2007/08 AND REVISED CAPITAL PROGRAMME 2008/09

The Head of Financial Services submitted report CORP.13/08 summarising the 2007/08 provisional outturn for the Council’s Capital Programme, and provided details of the revised Capital Programme for 2008/09.

The Executive had on 29 May 2008 considered the report and their decision was as set out in Minute EX.116/08.

The Director of Corporate Services’ report CORP.30/08 considered at this Audit Committee updated the provisional outturn position as follows:

“(i) That the Executive note the net underspend, as at 31 March 2008, of £2,179,783.

(ii)  That the City Council at its meeting on 26 June 2008 be recommended to agree the carry forward requests of £2,268,200, it being noted that if all requests were approved that would result in an overspend position of £88,417.

(iii)  That the City Council at its meeting on 26 June 2008 be recommended to agree the revised Capital Programme for 2008/09, as detailed in Appendix B.”

In addition, the Corporate Resources Overview and Scrutiny Committee had on 12 June 2008 accepted the report but had asked that further consideration be given to the allocation of capital receipts. 

RESOLVED – That report CORP.13/08 be noted.







